
 

 

 

 

 

The State of Nevada Financial Institutions 
Division in Las Vegas has moved! Please 
visit us at our new location: 
 

3300 W. SAHARA AVENUE, SUITE 250 

LAS VEGAS, NV 89102 
 

The telephone numbers for the Division 
have not changed. This move only affects 
the Las Vegas Examination & CPA office; 
the Carson City Licensing office and Reno 
Examination office will remain the same. 


